
AUDIT COMMITTEE
6.10 P.M. 29TH JULY 2019

Members of the Committee had been advised that the intended business would need to be deferred 
to a future meeting. The meeting was therefore abandoned at 6.25pm (15 minutes from the time 
that the meeting would have taken place) in accordance with Part 3, Section 1, Rule 8 of the City 
Council’s Constitution relating to the Quorum of meetings. 


